MADBURY PLANNING BOARD
13 Town Hall Road
Madbury NH

PUBLIC NOTICE

The Madbury Planning Board will consider a Site Plan Review application under the

Ordinances and Regulations of the Town of Madbury on:

Wednesday, October 7, 2009 at 7:30 p.m.
Madbury Town Hall, 13 Town Hall Road

The application is by West Environmental on behalt of Ronda Macl.eod of 245
Piscataqua Road, Madbury NH. The review will address the construction of a
proposed deck at the residence located at 245 Piscataqua Road (Lot 3, Map 11).

The Planning Board will review the requirements of the Town ordinance Article X
Shoreland Protection Overlay District, as the area to be atfected is located within this

zoning overlay district.

[f the application is found complete and meets the standards of the regulations, it will
be accepted for consideration and a Public Hearing on the matter will immediately

follow.

Leigh Dunkelberger
Planning Board Secretary
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